
Patriot Pride at Duplessis Primary 
 
Dear CAR Rider Parents, 

Below are expectations to keep ALL students, faculty members, and families safe during car rider transitions. 

● Please remain in your vehicle in the carpool line until it is time for your student(s) to unload. ​NO car is 
allowed skip car rider line by parking the car and walking students into the office​. ALL car rider families 
MUST remain in their cars and go through the line for the safety of students and teachers. 

● NO car is to park in the grass by the bus area for the safety of students, parents, teachers, and buses. 
● Car riders release @ 8:00 AM and should NOT dismiss until duty teachers arrive. 
● Students are expected to sit patiently and quietly while waiting for their car to arrive.  
● Students are expected to KNOW and LISTEN for their number and color. 
● Each family is given TWO car clings to place in the RIGHT corner of the windshield. 
● Please assist us in helping your Patriot learn their number. Once the number is called over the megaphone, 

the student will report to the designated color / brick column. Cars should PULL UP to the next available 
colored column to meet your Patriot. 

● If you arrive to pick up your Patriot WITHOUT A NUMBER TAG, we will NOT be able to load your students. 
You MUST park your car in the lot, enter the building with identification to be verified. Your cooperation is 
greatly appreciated for the safety of your children and our teachers/staff.  Thank you! 

Jennifer L. Board, Principal 

  

Bus and Car Rider Flow & Procedures: 

 
 
 


